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Good Afternoon Ms. Meyers
 
Here is the signed Letter from the Pascua Yaqui Tribes Chairmen office in regards to our comments
regarding Draft Water Quality Guidance for the introduction of Non-Project Water into Central
Arizona
 
If you do have any questions please feel free to contact the Attorney General Office at (520) 883-
5106
 
Thank you
 

 
 
Christopher Molina Jr.

Admin Supp Services Tech

Office of the Attorney General

Office Number (520) 883-5109

Pascua Yaqui Tribe
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